The Anderson chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of South Carolina is proud to present
The Anderson Chapter Fall Festival


Saturday, September 24th
11 AM – 8 PM
in front of the Anderson Mall.



The event will feature:
· Entertainment including a DJ and a Magic Show performed by Your Carolina host Jack Roper
· Games for the entire family
· Hotdog and Pie Eating Contests



All activities are FREE and food and beverages will be available for purchase. The Anderson Mall is located at 3131 N. Main St., Anderson SC 29621. For more information, please email nfbandersonsc@gmail.com  or call Malaya Reece at (704) 677-9496.

Hope to see you there!!!

